
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
December 5, 2017 

 
PRESENT:  Frank Danisienka, Jeanne Cunningham 
 
The Board convened at 6:00 p.m.  
 
The minutes from November 21, 2017 were reviewed. Debbie will delete the income limit amounts and 
resubmit at the December 19, 2017 meeting. 
 
The Board approved the following: 
 
-Veterans Exemption for Bryan Newton, 242 Binney Hill Road, Map 4/15-A 
-Intent to Cut, Winslow W. Paajanen, Map 6/18 and 10/3 
-Clayton Aho LUCT abatement recommendation from M&N Assessing 
-Municipal Assessment Data Form 
 
The Board met with the Selectmen to submit the mapping budget of $2000. The Selectmen were asked 
by the Board of Assessors if they would support a warrant article for GIS mapping and were told they 
would not recommend it.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:15. 
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